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  Letter dated 20 June 2014 from the Chair of the Burundi 

configuration of the Peacebuilding Commission addressed to the 

President of the Security Council 
 

 

 In my capacity as Chair of the Burundi configuration of the Peacebuilding 

Commission, I visited Brussels (European Union, Belgium), Paris, Bujumbura, 

Kigali and Arusha (East African Community) from 21 to 31 May 2014. I had the 

opportunity to talk at length with various national and international stakeholders on 

the situation in Burundi from a peacebuilding perspective. The attached report* 

summarizes the conversations and meetings that I held during my visit. 

 I kindly ask you to circulate the present letter as a document of the Security 

Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Paul R. Seger 

Chair of the Burundi configuration of the  

Peacebuilding Commission 

 

 
 

 * The report was made available to the members of the Security Council only.  


